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PRO-WASH (Practices, Research and Operations in Water, Sanitation and Hygiene) is a five-year project led by Save 

the Children and funded by the USAID Office of Food for Peace (FFP). PRO-WASH works with partners to strengthen 

the quality, effectiveness and sustainability of WASH practices in FFP-funded development and emergency food 

security activities. 

PRO-WASH is building a platform of WASH capacity-

strengthening activities and engaging in applied 

research initiatives to identify field-viable solutions 

for improving WASH service delivery for chronically 

vulnerable and food insecure populations. 

 Consult widely with the WASH community of 
practice 

 Collect and analyze evidence; identify 
effective practices 

 Strengthen skills and capacities among FFP 
implementing partners  

 Facilitate learning opportunities and linkages 
across FFP implementers to share best 
practices and connect to with innovations and research in WASH to address challenges in the field   

 Develop and facilitate in-country and regional capacity-building and knowledge sharing events   

 Update and create new tools, guides, and technical guidance; share and disseminate knowledge 

 Link to other WASH actors, and supports applied research into field-viable solutions for improving WASH 
service delivery   

 Provide remote, one-on-one technical support in key WASH topic areas 

 Sharing water quality monitoring guidance 

 Using formative research to develop a behavior change 
strategy  

 Understanding and assessing sanitation markets 

 Using Refine and Implement effectively for WASH  

 Strengthening capacities of water management 
commitees  

 Integrating WASH into multi-sectorial programming  

 And other topics of interest for partners 
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